
 
 
 
 

 

ASX Announcement 

30 December 2024 

 

 

Request for Extension to the Voluntary Suspension 

 
Market Announcement Office 
ASX Limited 
 
Via Email:  tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au   
  

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION TO THE VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
Advance Metals Limited (Advance) requests an extension to the voluntary suspension be granted by ASX in 
respect of its ordinary shares.   

For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Advance provides the following information in relation to its 
request:  

a) The suspension is requested pending an announcement in relation to proposed acquisitions;  

b) Advance requests that the suspension end on the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on 
2 January 2025, or when the anticipated announcement referred to in (a) above is released to the 
market; and  

c) Advance is not aware of any reason why the suspension should not be granted, nor of any other 
information necessary to inform the market about the suspension. 

 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Jay Stephenson  
Company Secretary 

 

 


